
 

From: joseph catalfamo   

Sent: 2024/12/03 7:44 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re - 4 Alderway Ave. (Driveway width extension) 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

To Whom It May Concern, 

  

Re - 4 Alderway Ave, to permit a driveway width of 8.1 metres, whereas the by-law permits a 

maximum driveway width of 6.72 metres. 

  

My name is Joe Catalfamo and I have been a  resident of 17 Alderway Ave for 36 years.   

  

I have a great concern regarding the extension of the driveway on 4 Alderway due to safety 

reasons.  The extension of the driveway allows for more cars to pull in and out of 4 Alderway 

affecting the safety of the children attending Ridgeview PS.  The number of cars and students is 

already cause for alarm regarding traffic and safety.  More cars backing up in an already congested 

area only adds to children being exposed to more injuries. 

  

  

Joe Catalfamo 

17 Alderway Ave. 

Brampton, Ont.  

L6Y 2B5 

 

 


